
 In the middle picture you can see the 
boxes containing 42,000 Gospel 

postcards ready to be delivered to the Post Office 
back in December. 

 Above is a picture of David Bell teaching one of 
the sessions at our 46th Intensive Institute of the 
Bible last November. 

 This Christmas was special because Mimi and 
I were able to spend it with our two older sons and 
their families. We are delighted to have one of our 
grandbabies (Clara) on this side of the ocean!

BONIKOWSKY

Websites: www.countingthestars.org / www.aierdi.org 
 Facebook: Andy Bonikowsky

Here are some minis try 
pictures f rom recent months 
— however, i t  i s  much 
eas ier  to fo l low our minis try 
through the webs i te  or soc ial  
media. Thank you for 
praying and fo l lowing what 
God is  doing in the Basque 
region of  Spain!
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 This year for our 
MK retreat we had 31 
missionary teens from 
nine different 
countries! Pastor Matt 
and Kelly Collier were 
our special guests. 
The Clutes were also 
able to help for a few 
days. God gave us 
another wonderful 
week of ministry with 
these special teens.
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